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School Notes

It was so good to see your smiles at 

Trunk or Treat and Halloween Parades! 
Thanks for joining us and making it 
great! We are excited to share that 

VLC will be open to visitors beginning 
November 15th. Hooray! To help with 

crowding, child care will be provided in 
the Student Center for parents who 

would like to attend class parties. We 
look forward to being able to share and 
experience the magic of Thanksgiving 

and Christmas at VLC.


Thanksgiving Feast





Please ask your classroom teacher 
about celebrating at our classroom 

Thanksgiving Feasts. Gobble Gobble! 

Save the Date

1st — Parent Team Meeting, VPC Harp Hall, 8:30am

2nd — VPC Morning Prayer Boost, 8:15-8:45am 
Fellowship Hall. All are welcome!

3rd — Wednesday Night Lights, 5:30-7:30pm. 

4th — Advent Study for Moms, 11:30am Student Center 
*Enter from West Side Door

7th — Daylight Savings Time

10th — Wednesday Night Lights, 5:30-7:30pm 

11th –- Veterans Day

11th –- Advent Study for Moms, 11:30am Student Center 
*Enter from West Side Door

14th –- VPC Family Led Worship Service, 10:00am

17th — Wednesday Night Lights, 5:30-7:30pm.

18th & 19th — Class Thanksgiving Feasts, see classroom 
teacher for details.

22nd-26th — No School, per CCPS, Happy Thanksgiving!


December 14th — VLC Christmas Concert! 5:15p and/or 
6:15p. Stay tuned for more details.


From the Parent Team


Please join us for our IN-PERSON Parent Team Meeting this 
Monday, November 1st  at 8:30am. We will meet in Harp Hall, 

which you can find by entering the main church entrance. 
Siblings are always welcome! If you are interested in a 

ZOOM virtual option for our meeting, please check out our 
Facebook page for the meeting link. 


Any questions please call or email Lindsey Manring, 
lindseymanring@gmail.com, 239-293-3608.


Happy Birthday

11/7 - Mrs. Diane Byrnes (PreK-3 Teacher)


11/7 - Mrs. Donna Goldblatt (PreK-3 Teacher)

11/22 - Mrs. Erin O’Guinn ( Kindergarten Assistant)


11/29 - Mrs. Jackie Elmer (Director)


THANK YOU to Naples Smoked BBQ, Winfield Street Coffee, 
Soundz of Music and Scoops Ice Cream for all of their support.

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church 

Calling all MOMs (preschool, elementary, middle and high)! 


Join us for a 4-week Bible Study on Thursdays (Nov. 4, 11, Dec. 2 and 9) in the Student 
Center 11:30a-12:20p. Read and discuss "The Heart That Grew Three Sizes: Finding Faith 

in the Story of The Grinch." Discover the Advent season in new and unexpected 
ways...then share it with your family.


WEDNESDAY NIGHT LIGHTS

Dinner 5:30p Fellowship Hall


Youth Groups 5:30p-7:30p for Students Ages PreK-3 to High School

Adult Bible Study 6:00p Harp Hall * Chancel Choir 7:00p Cochran Music Hall


Look for the link in the Saturday Education Minute email.


Dear Families,

Happy Thanksgiving! The students are working hard learning new skills 
and making progress in their classrooms. A big THANKS to our amazing 
teachers and assistants. This month let’s focus on gratitude and how we 
can help our little ones understand the importance of being thankful. You 
could make a thankful jar and at the end of the month read what 
everyone in the family added. We, at VLC, are all very thankful for YOU 
and how you support our school. Wishing you all a wonderful holiday.


Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director 
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